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From: Charlie Mopps
To: Kalee Shaberts
Subject: FW: Debby flood 624 Marbury Lane
Date: Thursday, August 15, 2024 1:48:25 PM
Attachments: IMG_6004.heic

I could not open the photo, can you?
 
Very Respectfully, 
 
Charles “Charlie” Mopps, PMP
Program Manager/Assistant Public Works Director | Town of Longboat Key Public
Works
 
 
 

From: KENNETH KRUTT <kakrutt@msn.com> 
Sent: Thursday, August 15, 2024 1:38 PM
To: Charlie Mopps <cmopps@longboatkey.org>
Subject: Debby flood 624 Marbury Lane
 
Hi Charlie, we got about four or 5 inches up against our garage door at 624 Marbury Ln. water entered our garage to the same level, despite installed flood barriers. The main floor of our house was not affected, fortunately. Clearly these barriers
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Hi Charlie, we got about four or 5 inches up against our garage door at 624 Marbury Ln.  water
entered our garage to the same level, despite installed flood barriers. The main floor of our house
was not affected, fortunately. Clearly these barriers are imperfect and need to be refined.
 
Sent from my iPhone
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mailto:cmopps@longboatkey.org
mailto:KShaberts@longboatkey.org




